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Wilton Parks and Recreation Commission 

January 11, 2012 
 

Present: Commission Chair Kevin O’Brien, Commissioners Mark Ketley, Joe Burke, Bryan Dedrick 
Also present was Steve Pierce, Parks and Recreation Director 
 

Chairman O’Brien called the meeting to order at 7:40 pm. 
 

Approval of Minutes – meeting of 12/14/11 
 
Approval of minutes for meeting of 12/14/11, motion by Joe Burke, seconded by Kevin 
O’Brien, passed 3-0, with Bryan Dedrick abstaining.   
 

Field Hockey  
 

Agreed that Steve and Kevin would meet with both field hockey groups regarding field 
allocation.  
 

Merwin Meadows 
 
Steve reported that the pond will be dredged next week. Fees were discussed and 
should be finalized by February meeting. 

 
Budget 
 
Discussion took place regarding the demands on P&R under expected budget. 

  
Staff Reports 
 
None. 
 
 

 



 

Correspondence 
 
none 
 
 

New Business 
 
Discussion took place regarding the possibility of a walking trail. 
 
There being no further business, Commissioner Ketly voted to adjourn at 8:45pm, 
seconded by Commissioner O’Brien. Motion passed 3-0. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Bryan Dedrick 

 
Bryan Dedrick 
Commissioner 
 
 


